## SVVAR BROKER UDPATE RECAP

Thank you to the Brokers and Managers who took time to attend the Broker/Manager Update on Friday, June 15, 2018 at The Collective in the Village of Oak Creek. An amazing amount of information was shared.

Michelle Lind, Jan Steward and Michelle Sinclair, all from AAR, shared the many resources that AAR provides to the members. Attached is a sheet with a few links that you may not be aware of.

Click here for Broker Update Highlights - June 2018.



James Adams , 2018 SVVAR MLS Committee Chair, gave an update on NAR's new policy known as "MLS of Choice". Click here for the form that would need to be filled out if an agent requests the Waiver and James noted it must be signed by the Broker. There is also a FAQ sheet on what MLS of Choice actually means.

He also reminded everyone that there is a new checkbox under "Special Conditions" in the MLS for Short Term Rentals. Please let your agents know they should be checking the field, not just putting the info in the comments.

The updated "MLS Exclusion Form" is now up in the SVVAR Zipform library. Please share that with your agents if they have a property that meets the exclusion criteria. Once completed, the form needs to be sent to the INFO@SVVAR.com.

Julie Kuehn 2018 SVVAR President